Nursing Scholarship Essay
I am determined to be the best nurse I can be, to be a person of assurance
for the patient, to be confident in my skills and abilities to help the patient. and
most importantly, to be the patient's advocate and champion for their health
and well-being during a time when they cannot do it for themselves. I firmly
believe it is the nurse, who has to be 100% committed and who has empathy
and compassion, that makes the best nurse and can make the most dramatic
difference in a patient's life when chey are most vulnerable. That is my dream,
my goal, to be that nurse a patient can truly rely on and to do my best to hone
my medical skills and knowledge to stay on top of every possible medical
option.
Becoming a nurse for me is simply not a job or career choice for me, but a
calling. I earned a Bachelor of Arts in Journalism in 2000, always having a
love of writing and communication. I worked as a newspaper reporter for 8
years and I loved it. But in 2003, I got married and began my family. Twenty
weeks into my first pregnancy, my son was diagnosed \vith a rare and fatal
bone disorder called campomelic dysplasia. I had the awful experience of
losing my son and it was shortly thereafter I developed a pulmonary
embolism as a result of the trauma during delivery. I spent 12 days in the
hospital, on a regimen of Coumadin and heparin, and it was the nurses who
tended to me that helped me both physically and emotionally cope with what I
was going through. I had multiple visits with the perinatologist before and
after I lost my son, and I found inspiration in the nurses I came into contact
with. Also having Graves' disease, I eventually had to have a thyroidectomy,
and three months after that surgery, I had an emergency appendectomy. To
say I was in the hospital and in doctors' offices quite a bit is an
understatement. I became fascinated with the world of medicine and the art of
nursing. From my curiosity, a calling soon became clear to me.

